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“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!” 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians,       January 8, 2014 
 
Welcome back after what I hope was a restful and blessed Christmas Holiday.  We have had a 
great first few days of school, and all of the children are settling back into their daily routines.   
 
Just a few reminders for January: 
 

- In the event of a snow day on our skating days (Tuesdays), skating is canceled.   
 

- Junior Kindergarten registration will be held on Tuesday January 28th, all day.  Please 
pass this message along to any friends and/or family with children born in 2010.  
I would be happy show anyone interested around the school, as well as answer any 
questions they may have. 
 

- A reminder that we have an email distribution list where I can send home items from the 
school to you directly via email.  If you are not already on the list and would like to be, 
please let me know your email and I will include it.  Also, I ask that you keep me updated 
of any changes to your email address.   

 
- The next scholastic flyers will come home in mid-January, and they will be February 

flyers.  January flyers are available upon request. 
 

- Graduation photos for grade 8’s will be Thursday January 30th, first thing in the morning.   
 

- Please visit the school website often at www.ncdsb.on.ca/school.php?id=3 where I will post 
as much about our school as I can (this letter for example will be on there)!!  All 
classroom teachers at our school have a personal website as well at 
www.teacherweb.com.  I would like to thank them for continuing to be leaders in our 
school Board in this regard.  On these sites, many valuable informational items will be 
posted to keep you in the loop, so please be in touch with your child’s teacher(s) for more 
information.   

 
If you have any questions about these items or any other matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Turner 
 

http://www.teacherweb.com./�
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